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Primary CPD at a glance: Spring 2021 
 

Date/time Title Focus Release type 

January Writing historical fiction with Tony Bradman Enrichment Pre-recorded 

January 
Primary history and geography: A European region and 
the influence of the Greeks 

Pedagogy Pre-recorded 

11 January 2021 
4.00–5.00pm 

An introduction to the HA Quality Mark* Information Live 

12 January 2021 
4.00–5.00pm 

Writing in the ancient world* Subject knowledge Live 

14 January 2021 
4.00–5.00pm 

Boosting subject knowledge at KS2: What was special 
about Baghdad and the Islamic world in 900 CE? 

Subject knowledge Live 

15 January 2021 
1.00–4.00pm 

Becoming an effective primary history subject leader 
(Part 1) 

Pedagogy Live 

21 January 2021 
4.00–5.00pm 

Boosting subject knowledge at KS2: What is the legacy 
of the Tudors? 

Subject knowledge Live 

22 January 2021 
1.00–4.00pm 

Becoming an effective primary history subject leader 
(Part 2) 

Pedagogy Live 

25 January 2021 
4.00–5.00pm 

What did the earliest civilisations all have in 
common?** 

Pedagogy Live 

27 January 2021 
4.00–5.00pm 

Diversity in the primary history curriculum: What is 
diversity within the history curriculum?* 

Pedagogy Live 

28 January 2021 
4.00–5.00pm 

Boosting subject knowledge at KS2: Creating 'Big 
Picture history' for Years 3 to 6 

Subject knowledge Live 

February What’s the wisdom on: Historical significance Pedagogy Pre-recorded 

February 
Using sources and historical interpretations in primary 
history 

Pedagogy Pre-recorded 

05 February 2021 
1.00–4.00pm 

Practical approaches to teaching primary history (Part 
1) 

Pedagogy Live 

09 February 2021 
4.00–5.00pm 

Diversity in the primary history curriculum: LGBT+ in 
primary history: teaching with confidence** 

Pedagogy Live 
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12 February 2021 
1.00–4.00pm 

Practical approaches to teaching primary history (Part 
2) 

Pedagogy Live 

24 February 2021 
4.00–5.00pm 

Bringing refugee history into the classroom* Subject knowledge Live 

25 February 2021 
4.00–5.00pm 

Diversity in the primary history curriculum: Teaching 
migration histories at Key Stage 2** 

Pedagogy Live 

March Enquiry building in primary history Pedagogy Pre-recorded 

02 March 2021 
Primary History and Geography Teachmeet (with the 
Royal Geographical Society with IBG) 

Pedagogy Live 

08 March 2021 
1.30–4.00pm 

An introduction to mastering primary history (Part 1) Pedagogy Live 

10 March 2021 
4.00–5.00pm 

Local history: approaches to the national narrative 
from the local viewpoint* 

Subject knowledge Live 

11 March 2021 
4.00–5.00pm 

Diversity in the primary history curriculum: Were all 
Victorian childhoods the same? Bringing socio-
economic history into the primary classroom** 

Pedagogy Live 

16 March 2021 
1.30–4.00pm 

An introduction to mastering primary history (Part 2) Pedagogy Live 

17 March 2021 
4.00–5.00pm 

Diversity in the primary history curriculum: Women in 
the primary history curriculum** 

Pedagogy Live 

19 March 2021 
2.00–5.00pm 

Geography and History - Together stronger, but 
separate...? (with the Royal Geographical Society with 
IBG) 

Pedagogy Live 

25 March 2021 
The new Ofsted framework: supporting quality history 
and geography (with the Geographical Association) 

Pedagogy Live 

 

 *Webinars marked with an asterisk are free to HA members but must be booked in advance. 

** Webinars marked with a double asterisk are available for HA corporate members to book a free recording but must be booked in advance using your offer 

code. 
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